Development of a 
Strategic Plan for IFEES
2008-2012

If IFEES is to be an effective organization, it must leverage effectively the goals and aspirations of its diverse and international set of member organizations.  Effective organizations are not the result of happenstance; they result when its constituent parts work to achieve a compelling vision through shared values, a clear mission, and disciplined choices.  
At its business meeting held in Sydney, Australia in 2005, the emerging organization adopted a working document outlining its mission and several working goals.  This mission and working goals form an important foundation for IFEES, but they do not yet provide a kind of strategic direction needed for member organizations to work effectively in collaboration to advance global engineering education.  This proposal outlines a process to develop a five-year strategic plan for IFEES to be potentially adopted at its business meeting scheduled at the 6th Global Colloquium on Engineering Education.
By February 1, 2007, a strategic plan committee appointed to shepherd the development of a plan (5-6 persons)
By March 1, the committee develops a draft vision statement

By April 1, the draft vision is circulated among members for comment
By May 1, a revised vision is developed, and a draft set of goals developed

By June 1, the revised vision and draft goals circulated among members for comment

At the IGIP-SEFI meeting in early July, committee meets with IFEES leadership to review progress and draft material
By August 1, revised goals developed, and supporting narrative for a strategic plan developed
By September 1, all material circulated among members for comment
By October 1, 2007, a draft strategic plan completed, ready for review at the business meeting 

